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Sent: 12 January 2020 12:24
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Stonehouse Cluster PS42 and PS16

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir

I am objecting to the building of even more houses in Leonard Stanley, specifically on sites PS42 and PS16.

There has been an excessive amount of new build in Leonard Stanley in the last few years, and particularly in the last
couple of years regarding the large current development on Mankley Field that has yet to be completed.

The narrow strip of land proposed for the new development in Dozule Close, PS42, is the last bit of green space left
in the Close. It is also a sanctuary for the local wildlife. The old hedge that borders this proposed development is a
major habitat for the local birds.

Any development in Dozule Close, PS42, would require access through the Close, causing major disruption both
during the build and after, with the increase in traffic to the new properties.

Yours faithfully,


